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On August 20, 2025, faculty members and students from the Department of Robotics Engineering,
the Department of Computer Engineering, and the Department of Electrical Technology, under the
Faculty of Engineering and Industrial Technology, convened a meeting to plan the organization of the
MCU Multi Arduino Workshop, which is scheduled to be held on August 22, 2025. This activity is
organized as part of the collaboration between Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University (SSRU) and Chiba

University, Japan.



